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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2020-21/No.62 Date:19/01/2021

To: Parents (Class 7 to Class 10)
From: The Principal
Subject: Workshop on “Maths Program”

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Redbricks!

To take our commitment forward of providing quality education to all our students even in their virtual
settings and to keep you abreast of it, we are pleased to invite you to a workshop on Maths Program.
The workshop will be conducted by Redbricks teachers through a virtual platform.

Agenda: Orientation on the ‘why’, ‘what’ and ‘how’ of Maths at Redbricks with a specific focus on the
concepts important at each grade level. This workshop will help parents to understand the approach of
teaching Maths better, thus enabling them to also support their children’s Math learning better at home.

Please find the details of the workshop below:

Date: 23" January 2021, Saturday
Timings: 9:30 am to 10:30 am

Meeting Platform: Virtual through Zoom
Meeting ID: 8540202004

Passcode: 12345

We request you to login 10 minutes prior so that the workshop can start on time.
Looking forward to having an interactive session.
Thanking You,

With Warm Regards,

Mprs. Sutapa Mishra

The Principal
Redbricks School



